MINUTES
Town of Goshen
BUILDING COMMITTEE — NEW PUBLIC WORKS STORAGE
REGULAR MEETING
FRIDAY, NOVEMBER 17, 2023 —~ 6:00 P.M.

Present: Members: Seth Breakell, Chairman; Patrick Lucas (via zoom), Drew Roehl,

Robert Valentine, Andrew Savage
Advisors: Todd Carusillo, Dexter Kinsella, Scott Olson, Garret Harlow

Excused: Allen Kinsella

1. Call to Order: The meeting was called to order at 6:02 p.m.

2. Acceptance of Minutes: Motion to accept the minutes made by Drew Roehl, no second
vote: passed. Bob Valentine abstaining.

3. Matters Arising from the Minutes: None.

4. New Business: Seth Breakell declared the building committee will be paused effective
immediately and the Board of Selectmen will take the charge with the order of department
needs assessment and course of direction.

5. Public Comments opened: (2 minutes per person maximum)

Michael Leonard — 22 School Hill Rd.

Will process (of Selectmen’s work) be transparent?

Sarah Leonard — 22 School Hill

Has STEAP Grant Questions.
Would like to help.

Marissa Wright — 226 Sharon Turnpike

Has started a petition for signatures to have the Fire Company project be located at
the existing firehouse property. Public Works should be a separate project.

Dexter Kinsella — 182 West Street

What was the official call at the Town Meeting when property was voted on for
purchase?

Robert Valentine — 225 North Street

Board of Selectmen can look at this {Town Meeting Call).
Any changes to Call would need to be made by future Town Meeting.



Joe Padone — 121 Westside Rd.
Is a member of the Fire Company.
Years ago fire equipment was in two locations and it did not work out with firefighters
responding to and equipment leaving from different locations.

Lynette Miller - 35 Rockwell Ct. -
The proposed Fire Company space should be an addition at current Firehouse property.
Commented on Grant Process.

Janette Hooper — 217 Sharon Turnpike
Looked up the minutes of the Town Meeting call; call was specific only to purchase land.
Husband and her previously sold land to Town in 2008, would consider helping Town
out again in this fashion.

Public Comment was Closed.

Adjournment: In a motion made by Seth Breakell and seconded by Drew Roehl, it was voted to
adjourn the meeting at 6:16 p.m. Vote: unanimous.




